The Auckland Conservation Board comments on the draft
Conditions of Consent for the Fast-Track Proposal for the
Bledisloe North Wharf and Fergusson North Berth Extension
(FTAA-2503-1028)

Summary of Commentary:

- In this commentary, the Auckland Conservation Board (ACB), restricts itself to matters of the
Proposal that have conservation implications.

- After examining the published Draft Conditions and Decision, the ACB finds that the listed
Conditions address our previously stated “Required Conditions to the Proposal”.

- As such, the ACB finds that all major conservation and wildlife concerns should be adequately
addressed by the proposed Conditions of Consent.





